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There are many things for which we can be thankful as I think of the many 
things that are happening this month.  The eighth grade students who will be 
attending Grayslake High School took the EXPLORE test last weekend.  The 
students who will be attending Lakes High School took it in late October.  
The scores from the Lakes event arrived and, as expected, our students did 
very well. We can expect the same from the students who will be attending 
Grayslake.   

 

Several teachers attended the Fall Literacy in Bloom workshop at Woodland 
Intermediate School.  One of our teachers, Sarah Glade presented at this 
event and did a marvelous job.  The RtI teachers have been reviewing the 
data from the various programs in reading and math.  They are really 
analyzing the data and using the information to work with the students to 
help them grow closer to their appropriate grade level.  The agenda for our 
early dismissal Wednesday this month is full of activities, generally teacher- 
led from which we will all continue to learn and use in our efforts to help 
educate all of our students. 

 

 


